


Wanless Drive connects Hurontario St. to Winston 
Churchill Boulevard, located in Wards 2&6 of Brampton



Wanless Drive is a 4 lane road in between Hurontario 
Street and Mississauga Road. 



In the past several years, large housing subdivisions have been built 
along Wanless Dr., in between Van Kirk Dr. and Mississauga Rd.



For any street that connects a housing subdivision to a main road, 
there is a traffic light installed, to ensure the safety of drivers while 
merging onto the main roads. 

This is true for other main roads in the area, like Mayfield Rd., 
McLaughlin Rd., Bovaird Dr., and generally all main roads in Brampton.

Because of the growth of housing developments along Wanless Dr., 
Wanless Drive should now be considered a main road. 

Many streets that connect housing subdivisions to Wanless Dr. do 
have traffic lights, but there are still some without. 



Wanless Dr. and Edenbrook Hill Dr. 

Edenbrook Hill Dr.



Wanless Dr. and Thornbush Blvd.

Thornbush Blvd.



Residents from both of the neighbourhoods at these 
intersections have shared their concerns about the safety of 
these intersections, especially during the morning rush hour, 

when left turn lanes exiting the housing subdivisions are 
backed up, and cars are making rushed left turns to get onto 

Wanless Dr. 

Many residents also have witnessed horrible car crashes, 
crashes causing cars being flipped over, because they tried to 

rush a left turn onto Wanless Dr.



In conclusion:

Traffic lights need to be immediately installed at 
Wanless Dr. & Edenbrook Hill Dr.
Wanless Dr. & Thornbush Blvd.

When new housing subdivisions are being built, it is important that traffic 
lights and other road safety measures are installed before residents are 
moved in. 

In many cases, residents are moving into new subdivisions, and are having 
to wait for years before these basic road safety apparatuses are built. 


